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Western Plains Library System 
 

Court-Appointed Community Service  

 

Western Plains Library System (WPLS) will accept applications from court-appointed community service 

volunteers.  WPLS will not consider applications from volunteers with offenses of: all felonies and any 

violent or sexual offenses.  WPLS will not consider applicants from individuals related to, or living in the 

same household with, WPLS staff. 

All court-appointed community service volunteers will be subject to an OSBI criminal background check.  

WPLS reserves the right to refuse any applicant, but it will not discriminate based on race, color, 

national origin, sex or religion. 

Applicants who are approved will complete a court-appointed community service agreement.  This 

agreement will list the duties the volunteer is allowed to perform at the library.  Only the WPLS Director 

may sign a community service agreement. 

Court-appointed community service volunteers are not eligible for any form of compensation, insurance, 

workers’ compensation benefit or any other benefit provided to a WPLS employee.   
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